
The Cert team had their monthly meeting on Monday Oct 2nd.  

Dianna Feracci led her last meeting. She is stepping down  to allow 

her to concentrate her efforts on other commitments.  We thank her 

for all her efforts and help with our team.   

We discussed the Home and OK window display placards from the fire 

department. This is the card to be placed in a window visible from the 

streetif you decide not to leave during an evacuation. 

The Cert team Sponsored a dance on Saturday October 10th,featuring 

Bethanne as the performer.   This was well attended and a success.  

Cert wants to thank all who helped in this fund raiser. 

The Christmas toy boxes are scheduled to be put in lobby on 

November 1st.  These are boxes to be filled with toys for children of 

North Fort Myers.  This is done in partnership with the North Fort 

Myers Fire Department.  Last year we had to ask for more boxes a few 

times, we would like to have to do this again this year.  The ages for 

the children to receive toys are infant to 17 years of age.  The fire 

department has asked us to remember the littler ages and also the 

older teens.  We are hoping to have the Fire Department pick up the 

toys in a small parade of the Fire engine and trucks here. 


